
 
 

 
 

 
 

Wednesday 2nd November 2022 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

Remembrance Sunday is on 13th November 2022.  

The school office will be selling official Royal British Legion merchandise. We only have a limited 
supply so it will be first come, first served.  

If your child would like to purchase an item, please make sure the money is in an envelope clearly 
marked with their name and class and the item they would like to. 

We have:  

Paper poppies​ ​ 20p each 
Reflectors​ ​ ​ 50p each 
Erasers​ ​ ​ 50p each 
Pencil sharpeners​ ​ 50p each 
Pencils​ ​ ​ 50p each 
Rulers​​ ​ ​ £1 each 
 
 

I hope you support us with this wonderful event as it is for a great cause! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs K Bentley 

Principal 

 


